CITY OF ST. MARIES
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ON FEE CHANGES

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the City of St. Maries City Council, pursuant to
Idaho Code §§ 63-1311, 63-1311A, and related statutes, that a public hearing will be held on
August 25, 2025, at 5:30 PM, at St, Maries City Hall, 602 W. College Avenue, St. Maries, Idaho
to consider an increase to the Garbage rates.

The supporting materials are available for review at St. Maries City Hall
Interested parties and members of the public will be given time to present testimony in favor of
or in opposition to the vacation at the public hearing. Written comments will also be accepted
in advance of and at the public hearing and may be submitted to the City of St. Maries, Attn.:
City Clerk, St. Maries City Hall, 602 W. College Avenue, St. Maries, Idaho 83861.

The St. Maries City Hall is accessible to those persons in wheelchairs. If you are
hearing impaired and will require special services, please notify City Hall at (208) 245-2577 at
least three (3) days in advance of the public hearing.

DATED this 11™ day of August 2025,

A]

Jaidyn Kinzer, City Clerk,
City of St. Maries, Idaho
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